
Technology 
Resource Title How It Benefits You Website 

Technology/Computers 

E-Commerce SBDCNet 

Small Business 
Development Center 
tutorials to help you 
manage your online 
business needs 

http://sbdcnet.org/SBIC/e-com.php 

Office of Technology 
Programs to help launch 
technology centered 
businesses 

http://www.sba.gov/aboutsba/sbaprograms/sbir/i
ndex.html 

Innovation Utah.com 
Latest technology 
developments in Utah 

http://www.innovationutah.com/ 

Department of Technology 
Services 

 http://dts.utah.gov/ 

NIST Technology Innovation 
Program 

High-risk, high-reward 
research 

http://www.nist.gov/tip/ 

The Federal Technology Center  http://www.theftc.org/ 

Garage Technology Ventures 
Early stage venture 
capital 

http://www.garage.com/ 

Putting Utah Technologies on 
the Fast Track 

State of the art facilities 
designated to launch 
innovation in Utah 

http://www.unews.utah.edu/p/?r=093010-1 

Technology Commercialization 
University of Utah 
technology businesses 

http://www.tco.utah.edu/ 



United States Patent and 
Trademark Office 

 http://www.uspto.gov 

State Construction Registry 

Access general 
contractors, property 
owners, subcontractors, 
and suppliers 

http://scr.utah.gov/ 

Ecommerce Times 
Latest news and updates 
regarding e-commerce 
development 

http://www.ecommercetimes.com/?wlc=1286811
947 

Ecommerce Education  http://www.ecommerceeducation.com/ 

Web Marketing Today 
Articles and trends for 
online marketing 

http://www.wilsonweb.com/research/ 

Green Technology Websites 

Energy Innovation Network 
Green your energy and 
resources for green 
networking 

http://www.energyinnovationnetwork.org/ 

USDA Rural Energy for America 
Program 

Renewable energy 
assistance 

http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/rbs/farmbill/index.ht
ml 

Utah Energy and Natural 
Resources 

 
http://www.goed.utah.gov/targeted-
industries/targeted-industries-energy/ 

Utah Energy Working Group  
http://www.goed.utah.gov/targeted-
industries/targeted-industries-energy/energy-
working-group/ 

Utah Clean Energy  http://utahcleanenergy.org/ 
 

http://www.uspto.gov/�

